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We had a fun time at Easter Bow it and Blow It! 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fifty young students joined us for our Bow It and 

Blow It music courses in the Easter holidays. Three 

days of ensembles, orchestra and chamber music 

were mixed with a little art, craft and relaxation 

time. A big thank you to all the students who took 

part and to our Welfare Team and Music Tutors for 

helping to make the three days so enjoyable. The 

end of course concert showed how much the     

students had learnt and enjoyed. We hope to see 

most of you at our summer holiday courses! 

 

If only the parents were as good at learning their    

actions………... 

 

 
 

Congratulations Mrs Galletta & 

welcome Catherine and Miriam 
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Gloucestershire Academy of Music’s top 

string ensemble, Prima Corda, have been 

invited to take part in a whole day    

workshop with Nicola Benedetti when 

she visits Cheltenham in July.  

The members of our advanced ensemble 

will be joined by invited advanced string 

players from Gloucestershire and 

Worcestershire. 

Nicola is known for her inspirational coaching of young string players and the day 

promises to be very memorable for all involved. 
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SPRING TERM ABRSM EXAM CONGRATULATIONS!  

 

 

Many congratulations 

to Laura Holt who 

married Oliver on 8th 

April and is now  

Mrs Laura Galletta 

Gloucestershire Academy of Music Exam Congratulations! 

 

A big welcome to our new 

String  Tutors! 

 Catherine Smith is now teaching 

with  us  every Saturday morning 

and Miriam Trimble has joined us 

on Tuesdays after school.  Miriam 

also teaches for GAM as a tutor in 

our Whole Class Tuition offered 

to local Primary Schools. 

The Performance Platforms this term will be held on May 14th and June 25th at 1.30pm  

 
Student Instrument Grade Result 

Caroline Docherty Cello 6 Pass 

Sarah Stevens Cello 3 Pass 

Alice Candish Cello 6 Pass 

Oliver Barley Cello 4 Pass 

Hugo Brooks-Hughes Cello 3 Distinction 

Esme Crooknorth Cello  5 Merit 

Sebastien Barley French Horn 5 Distinction 

Benjamin Webster French Horn 4 Merit 

Huy Quang Le Piano 2 Merit 

Al Hannam Piano 7 Pass 

Elizabeth Sutton Piano 4 Pass 

Beth Taylor Viola 6 Pass 

Emily Wiles Violin 5 Merit 

James More Violin 5 Merit 

Beth Candish Violin 7 Merit 

 Result Student Instrument Level 

Merit Hamish Moir Violin 1 

Merit Finlay Feltham Cello 1 

Pass Emily Poole Cello 2 

Merit Peter Candish Viola 3 

Honours Martha Green Recorder Prelim 

Honours Evie Schmidt-Martin Violin 2 

Do you have any exam results 

or competition successes that  

you would like noted in the 

next Newsletter?  

Please email Naomi on         

admin@gamusic.co.uk if you 

have any news items you would 

like included. 

Make a Note! 
At Half Term our Senior Department will be closed on  Monday 30th May and our                 

Junior Departments will be closed on Saturday 28th May and Saturday 4th June. 

Our summer term finishes on Monday 4th July for the Senior Department and Saturday 9th 

July for the Junior Departments. End of term concerts will be held on these days so please 

keep the dates free and invite your friends and family! Any  suggestions for fund raising ideas 

on these dates would be very welcome. 

Our new Academic Year will start on Saturday 17th September for the Junior Departments 

and on Monday 19th September for the Senior Department. Application forms for the new 

year will be available after Half Term. Please ensure you complete one for your child in order 

to reserve your  place for September as we currently have a waiting list of students hoping to 

start with us in the new year. 

Our calendar of term dates is available to view on our website, along with our                  

Google Calendar which is kept up to date with all events. 

  

Saturday 14th May 11.30am  

at Gambier Parry Hall, Highnam 

Revolting Rhymes &  
Marvellous Music 

 

An hour long interactive concert 

with the Magnard Ensemble. 

Suitable for all ages. No need to 

book—just turn up!  

Sponsored by the CAVATINA  

Chamber Music trust 
www.carduccifestivalhighnam.co.uk 


